
 
Dear All, 
 
NATO  is pleased to inform you that the call for applications for the NATO Internship Programme is now 
open with a closing date on May 20th 2024. Selected candidates will join in 2025. 
 
It is appreciated if your Delegation/Mission could disseminate this information to your respective capital or 
national authority networks, ensuring it can reach all potential eligible candidates.  
 
For your convenience, please find attached a selection of branded pictures that can be shared on websites 
and social media platforms. Additionally, there is a Youtube video about the NATO Internship programme 
that you can share with your audiences:  
Be an Intern (FRE): https://youtu.be/Z9TfNL1s_98 
Be an Intern (ENG): https://youtu.be/wUB9TgRBxT0 
 
All the necessary information can be found on the NATO website, in the Career 
section:  https://www.nato.int/cps/en/natolive/71157.htm 
 

 
 
Should you have any questions, you can contact the Internship Program Coordinators here:   
Mailbox Internships mailbox.internships@hq.nato.int  
 
We look forward to working together in attracting qualified graduates from your member state! 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in this endeavor. 
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